
Attendees:Matt Lambert, Lance, Jayson Morrison, Bryan Cheever, Greg LeClair, Matt Goodrich, 
Caitlin Jordan, Rachel Pargeter, Eric Turgeon, Michael Geoghan, Rebecca Spear, Adam 
Godfrey, Scott Rousseau, Tom Clifford, Joe Guerriero, Scott Matusovich, John Veilleux, Marc 
Halsted, Rob LeVine, Erika Cheever,  
 
 
CBHA Financial Update:  

● All ice budget spent to date (8/1-9/30) broken down by program and by skaters 
● Updated monthly by divisions and teams and will updated monthly  
● Will be billed by Exeter by for Spartans home games  
● 06/09 should not be charged for Spartans fee. Waiting on the 3 bills before the 

discussion. Season bill, parity bill and licensing bill  
 
LTP and BTI: 

●  Early November start at Portland  
 
Registrar review of final enrollment totals for 20-21 season: 

● 793 players registered after we sent players back to original organizations.  
● 70/30 boys to girls 
● We have the exact same number of players registered this date as of 10/1/2019 
● New protocols for coaches registrations for next year. All coaches need X, Y and Z done 

before registering. Early deadline for coaches next year 
● Reviewing coaching registrations for coaches just wanting to watch their kids.  

 
 
MEAHA league updates: 

● No MEAHA meeting since 9/2020 meeting  
● MEAHA leagues now set and not worried about parity requirement. Healthy number of 

teams with a 20-30 game season.  
● Next meeting is when CBHA will be trying to get Bantam House tournament  

 
COVID Committee feedback: 

● 1 positive test within CBHA  
● Anyone on the ice with someone who tests positive within 48 hours is on 14 day 

quarantine. No school/No work 
● New emails will be going out to TAs and Coaches about players staying home.  
● Players with positive tests need a doctors note to return to play 

 
Videoing games: 

● 1 parent from each team (if travel) mask and social distance. Facebook live is not worth 
is at NYA with no Wifi  

● Best practice emails out to TAs  
 

 



Team Pictures: 
● No team pictures this fall. Wait for Spring  
● Maybe game shots from the lep  

 
 
Fundraisers: 

● Food truck fundraiser will proceed. Mary will contact Angela Aspito and discuss next 
steps.  

 
Coaching director / Ace: 

● Will send out guidelines to all coaches in/attached to upcoming COVID email.  
● Outside the rink but inside hockey guidelines for coaches  

 
Referee update on registrations for the season: 

● The numbers are going to be down. Several refs are not coming back this season at the 
older level 

● New official sign ups are down  
● USA Hockey are not refunding anything for officials 
● Finding officials for travel and Bantams are going to be difficult  
● National USA Hockey issue  

 
CBA: 

● Opening early November or even as early as Halloween 
● No locker rooms 
● With no HS season there will need to be further discussions about financials  
● FIC guidance  

 
CBHA Scholarships: 

● Should scholarships be open to travel players at the same amount at house scholarships 
● Has been a percentage based on need of the player 
● Email several years ago sent to Paul as guidelines for making scholarship decisions.  

*Tabled for next meeting  
 
Questions/Discussion: 

● Possible HS season maybe mid december at the earliest. Maybe extend the midget 
season. MPA meets tomorrow and the Hockey committee meets thursday. Official 
announcement maybe monday (10/12) 

● Middle School hockey happening with a shortened season. Potential start of mid 
november.  

● Storage at PIA for LTP and BTI  
● Move FIC boards and nets moved to PIA  
● Free goalie clinics to be the first weekend of every month. Marc will connect with Rachel 

to coordinate 
● List of goalies and contact information to be sent out to all coaches.  


